
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, June 10, 2015 9:21 AM 
Jeff Bates 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 150080-TP- BST/AT&T and Level 3 

Thank you for the clarification. Per this request, the docket title will be updated. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 9:16AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150080-TP- BST/AT&T and level 3 

Yes, ma'am. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 9:14AM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark long 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150080-TP- BST/AT&Tand level3 

You're requesting the docket title be updated to include "d/b/a AT&T Southeast?" 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 9:11AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark long 
Subject: Docket No. 150080-TP- BST/AT&T and level3 

Dorothy, please change the docket title to show AT&T's name with both fictitious names. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
v- (850) 413-6538 
F- (850)413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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